--Original Message----

From: "Karin Blum" < kesblum@gmail.com>

To: "Marie Krepelka" <mkrepelka@town.arlington.ma.us>

Cc: "suzi@lubar.net" <suzi@lubar.net>,"Joe Burns" <wade in@verizon.net>

Date: Wed, 21 Oct 2015 12:46:18 +0000

Subject: Re: Fwd: Arlington Cultural Council renewal

Hello Marie-

We have one other piece of Arlington Cultural Council business. Joe Burns will be renewing for term 2, so can that be recorded as going through Dec 2018? Please let us know if there is other documentation needed.

Thank you!

-Karin

OFFICE OF THE BOARD OF SELECTMEN

KEVIN F. GREELEY, CHAIR DIANE M. MAHON, VICE CHAIR DANIEL J. DUNN STEVEN M. BYRNE JOSEPH A. CURRO, JR.



730 MASSACHUSETTS AVENUE TELEPHONE 781-316-3020 781-316-3029 FAX

TOWN OF ARLINGTON MASSACHUSETTS 02476-4908

October 22, 2015

Joseph L. Burns 22 Addison Street Arlington, MA 02476

Re: Reappointment: Arlington Cultural Council

Dear Mr. Burns:

Please be advised that the Board of Selectmen will be discussing your reappointment to the above-named at their meeting to be held on Monday, November 9th at 7:15 p.m. in the Selectmen's Chambers, Town Hall, 2nd Floor. Although it is not a requirement that you attend the meeting, you are invited to be in attendance.

Very truly yours, BOARD OF SELECTMEN

Marie A. Krepelka
Board Administrator

MAK:fr